

Hello everyone, my name is Craig Morris, I am running for the three-year seat on the Danville Selectboard. I look forward to the opportunity to serve my community, as an active member on the selectboard. I have been regularly attending the monthly selectboard meetings for the past few years to gain insight into our town's budget and processes.

I have lived in Danville since moving here as a young kid, sometime in the early 90's and have started a family here with my wife, Danielle and son, Heath. This past year I was able to volunteer as an assistant coach for the Danville Peacham Little League and had a great time. I am currently employed as a truck driver for Agri-Mart and working in the sugar woods for a family friend. I also have experience working on road crews and for road construction companies in the greater northeast kingdom, which I believes brings a valuable point of view.

What I would like to achieve during my time on the selectboard is to increase involvement and informing fellow community members about what is happening in our town. I believe that everyone's voice should be represented and respected.

Thank you for your time and consideration.